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**PHOTO’S BELOW**
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating an armed robbery that occurred on September 4, 2009 at approximately 11:35 A.M.  The incident took place at 1523 East Commercial Boulevard, Fort Lauderdale, at the Pharmacy Express.
Preliminary investigation has revealed that an unknown white and black male entered the pharmacy.  The white male was armed with a handgun.  Both culprits demanded money and property from the store employees, as well as customers inside of the store.  The culprits were able to rob over $1,500.00 in cash, cell phones, and an unspecified amount of prescription medicine.  The suspects were last seen running northbound from the rear of the business.

The white male has been described as 6’1”, approximately 250 pounds, brown hair, and in his thirties.  He was last seen wearing a white button down long sleeve shirt with blue jeans.  The white male was armed with a hand gun.  The black male was described as being 5’7” and approximately 180 pounds.

Anyone with information regarding this robbery is encouraged to contact Detective Donald Gauntner at 954-828-5527 or Broward County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS.
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